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 DRIONE(R) INSECTICIDE SPRAY 

JDC 205

DOMESTIC

FAST ACTING SPRAY POWDER

RESIDUAL TO COCKROACHES

CONTROLS COCKROACHES, SILVERFISH, BEDBUGS AND FLEAS

GUARANTEE: PYRETHRINS 0.1%; 
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE 1.0%

REG.NO. 17065 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENT: 397 grams

DRIONE-Registered trademark of Fairfield American Corporation

WARNING: FLAMMABLE / EXPLOSIVE

FAIRFIELD CHEMICAL CANADA LTD. 
3932 SALT ROAD MEDINA, 

NEW YORK 
14103

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To control FLEAS in animal quarters, treat bedding, floor and
floor coverings and any areas where fleas may hide.  COCKROACHES:
Spray insects and cracks and crevices where insects hide.  Repeat
application when effectiveness diminishes.  To control BEDBUGS,
take bed apart and treat cracks, joints and interior of
framework.  Mattresses should be treated, especially tufts, folds
and edges.

CAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.
Avoid contact with eyes.  Avoid breathing of vapor or contact
with the skin.  Avoid contamination of food and foodstuffs.  Do
not contaminate food.  Contents under pressure.  Do not use or
store near heat or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container.  Exposure to temperatures above 50 deg C may cause



bursting.  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and put
in trash collection.

SELLER'S GUARANTEE shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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